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On 23 September 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki together with Hon. Calle Schlettwein, Minister 

of Agriculture, Water, Land Reform, Ms. Alka Bhatia, UNDP Country Representative and Hon. 

Fillipus Tenga, Nkurenkuru Constituency Councillor attended an event and delivered a speech 

at Kuwoko Kondja Community Garden in Nkurenkuru, Kavango West Region, one of the project 

sites for the UNDP’s Japan supplementary budget project in FY 2022. After the ceremony, the 

delegation inspected the community garden.  

The aim of this project is to support more than 200 households in peri-urban communities, 

increasing their adaptive capacities and resilience to climate shocks through income-

generating activities from sale of agro-produce and small stock while facilitating low-

emission market linkages through e-bikes or other clean energy solutions towards the 

implementation of Namibia’s Nationally Determined Contributions (NDC).  
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